
 

 

 

 

Her Majesty The Queen 21.04.26 to 08.09.22 

Ashover Parish Council is deeply saddened to learn of the death of Her Majesty The 

Queen.  Members and employees send their deepest and heartfelt condolences to 

the Royal Family at this most solemn time. 

A Book of Condolence may be found on the Royal website following the link below:- 
https://www.royal.uk/ 

As a mark of respect, the Milken Lane flag will be flown at half-mast and no Ashover 

Parish Council Meetings will be held during the period of public mourning. 

https://www.royal.uk/

